
~Highlands Latin School Weekly Update~ 

Tuesday, October 16, 2012 

 

Important Dates: 

October 15 -19  JK-6 Parent - Teacher Conference Week 

November 4  SM Open House 12-2PM CHBC 2-4PM 

November 6  NO SCHOOL ELECTION DAY 

 

PSAT TOMORROW 

 HLS 10th and 11th graders will take the PSAT tomorrow morning. The PSAT is a preliminary 

SAT practice test and also the National Merit Scholarship qualifying test. Good Luck to our 

sophomores and juniors. 

 

Yearbook Staff 

 Yearbook Staff meets this Thursday, October 18th from 3:45-4:45PM 

 

JV Volleyball in State Tournament! 

Our JV Volleyball Team has qualified for the State Volleyball Tournament! Please cheer on our 

Highlander Volleyball Team this Friday. 

 When: Friday, October 19th 6:30PM 

 Where: Trinity Christian School, Lexington, KY 

 HLS vs Heritage Christian Academy  

 

Open House 

 Please invite prospective families you may know to the HLS Open Houses November 4th.  

 We have information packets, which include an application, if you know a family interested 

in HLS that is unable to attend the Open House. 

 

Tickets to KY Opera ~ Cinderella  

All HLS students, their parents, and teachers, may purchase tickets to a dress rehearsal of KY 

Opera’s production of Cinderella.  

 Tickets are $5.00 each!   

 Tuesday, October 30th or Wednesday, October 31st (Halloween).  

 Both performances begin at 7:00 PM at the Brown Theatre.  

  If you are interested in purchasing tickets, please contact Starr Steinbach by email at 

slsteinbach@bellsouth.net. The deadline is TUESDAY, OCTOBER 23rd.  

 For more information on Cinderella, please visit the KY Opera website at 

www.kyopera.org. 

 

Tickets to Brown Foreman Nutcracker Ballet Student Matinee 

 When: Friday, December 14th 11AM (lasts one hour…only act II) 

 Cost: $10 students; $20 adults. Make check out to Jill Zamiska 

 Deadline for tickets is Friday, November 16th.  

 

HLS Hayride Thank You 

 Thank you to all of our parent volunteers for assisting with grilling, setting up the food, 

selling spirit wear, and cleaning up at the end of the day 

 Thank you to Mrs. Miyamoto for organizing ALL of the volunteers 

 Special thanks to Mr. and Mrs. Lowe, Brian, and Andy, for hosting the picnic on their 

beautiful farm. 


